
PAI Operating Status as of 3/16/2020: 

 

Tuesday, 3/17/2020: 

 PAI-Parkway is closed. 
 

 Participants from PAI-Commerce, PAI-Linden and PAI-Oakdale are advised to stay home if 
possible to reduce exposure to the community spread of the coronavirus. 

 

Wednesday, 3/18/2020: 

 All PAI service sites are closed. 
 

The closure period is scheduled to last through Friday, March 27th and we hope to re-open partially or 

fully on Monday, March 30th. Please check our website and Facebook pages for updates no later than 

noon on Friday, March 27th: 

 

Website: www.paimn.org 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/paimnorg/ 

 

Please contact your site representative or other lead staff with questions. 

 

http://www.paimn.org/
https://www.facebook.com/paimnorg/

